
 

 

Ref. No. 
Plexh/Cir/468                                                                                                                     
                                                                                                             12th October 2022 

To, 

All Members of Plexconcil 

 Dear Sir/ Madam 

 Subject: Seeking Imposition Of Safeguard (Quantitative Restrictions) On Imports 
Of PVC Suspension Resins (URGENT) 

  

We wish to inform you that CHEMPLAST CUDDALORE VINYLS LIMITED and DCW 
LIMITED have filed a Petition Seeking Imposition Of Safeguard (Quantitative Restrictions) 
On Imports Of PVC Suspension Resins. 

Directorate General of Trade Remedies (DGTR) has given notice regarding Safeguard 
(Quantitative Restrictions) investigation concerning imports of PVC Suspension Resins 
with Residual VCM above 2 
PPM (https://www.dgtr.gov.in/sites/default/files/Initiation%20%20Notification.pdf) 

We had a meeting of different Associations-AIPMA, OPPI etc. During this meeting it was 
decided to oppose Safeguard (Quantitative Restrictions) On Imports Of PVC Suspension 
Resins through an Advocate  having experience in such matters. 

During the investigation  pertaining to levy of Anti-Dumping Duty (ADD) on imports of 
LDPE from various countries, we had engaged World Trade Consultants & Advocates, 
Delhi. 

We have attached herewith the mail received from World Trade Consultants & Advocates, 
Delhi and also the notice issued  by DGTD  pertaining to Initiation Of Safeguard 
(Quantitative Restrictions) Investigation Concerning Imports Of PVC Suspension 
Resins With Residual VCM Above 2 PPM (Link – Letter from Advocate & Link – 
Letter to importer). 

https://www.dgtr.gov.in/sites/default/files/Initiation%20%20Notification.pdf
http://plexconcil.co.in/phplist/lt.php?tid=LB9SVgZUAQQEVhUFAg0GGQJSXlpIUFRYURtVBFUMV1ZWVgIEBQNJAQFcWQkHBlMZBlJVAEgGVVAEG1IFVwYfDFMFAlcAVlNTV1xdTQMMU1JUBFUASFMCBwIbB1BTBB9XUwJUGFFWB1NTBAwJA1QOBw
http://plexconcil.co.in/phplist/lt.php?tid=LB8DDVIBUAlWBBVTAwcEGQJVAgpIClRRBxsBBwgBV1YCUlRUAAJJAQFcWQkHBlMZBlJVAEgGVVAEG1IFVwYfDFMFAlcAVlNTV1xdTQMMU1JUBFUASFMCBwIbB1BTBB9XUwJUGFFWB1NTBAwJA1QOBw
http://plexconcil.co.in/phplist/lt.php?tid=LB8DDVIBUAlWBBVTAwcEGQJVAgpIClRRBxsBBwgBV1YCUlRUAAJJAQFcWQkHBlMZBlJVAEgGVVAEG1IFVwYfDFMFAlcAVlNTV1xdTQMMU1JUBFUASFMCBwIbB1BTBB9XUwJUGFFWB1NTBAwJA1QOBw


The members who wish to apply for opposing petition for Safeguard (Quantitative 
Restrictions) on Imports Of PVC Suspension Resins are requested to confirm 
immediately in the attached format (Link - POA Association). 

The Directorate General of Trade Remedies (DGTR) issued the letter on 21st September 
2022. Accordingly the deadline for the questionnaire and comments is 20th October 2022. 

  

Please send your confirmation urgently to bharti@plexconcil.org 

  

Best regards, 

  

Bharti Parave 

Asst. Director – Trade & Policy 

  

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
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